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Agreement with Delaware County Regional Waste 
 
In an effort to reduce stress to the waste water system at the Heritage Place Subdivision the 
owner has requested that sewer run south in to a manhole in Chase Trail Subdivision.  This 
would prevent the need for an additional lift station.  Delaware County Regional Waste serves 
the subdivision and willing to allow this to happen if the town is agreeable, they have drafted 
and presented the attached agreement which establishes the rates associated with the 
collection and still requires their services for maintenance.   As the sewer ultimately is treated 
by the town, we need to have an agreement in place so that we have a charge for the users that 
are not running through the DCRWD flow meter.  The agreement was drafted on rates and 
flows normalized by IDEM.  I would recommend approval of this agreement to ensure that we 
are able to bill the district appropriately.  
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager  
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